Dear Senator (or) Assemblyman, (or) Legislator (pick one),
 
I am writing to you in regards to the Governor’s illegal mask mandate.  As you likely know, there are numerous lawsuits filed against Gov Hochul for her illegal mandate, and one such case rendered Governor Hochul’s mask mandate unconstitutional and unenforceable on 1/24/22. I am aware that she is fighting this decision, just as she is fighting all of the mask mandate lawsuits around the State.
 
I am asking all members of the LEGISLATIVE branch of government to take a stand regardless of your view on masking. Governor Hochul’s mask mandate is just another example of the government overreach that has become the new norm. The fact that she is rigorously defending against these lawsuits further demonstrates that she does not respect the Constitution of the USA which has built-in checks and balances to protect us from tyranny. She is stepping specifically on the toes of the legislative branch of government—your branch.  Her mandate and numerous court battles completely undermine your role as an elected member of the legislative branch. She is attempting to tip the balance of power in her favor and is consequently, abusing her position in the EXECUTIVE branch of government.
 
All legislators need to speak up and advise Governor Hochul to stop acting as a dictator, and withdraw her mask mandate. Her job is to execute laws, not write them. This type of precedent cannot be set—separation of powers exists for a reason. You must do your duty to serve the will of the people and uphold the constitution of the United States of America.
 
All your constituents will be carefully monitoring every statement and decision that you make in the next ten months. Fortunately for us, you are up for re-election this year so we have the opportunity to vote you out of office.
 
Sincerely,
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